

D. Mark Nix President Chief Executive Officer

January 3, 2023

To:

**Baldwin County Commission** 

From:

D. Mark Nix, President and CEO, Infirmary Health System

Dear Commission Members,

A continuous goal for Infirmary Health is to ensure the safety of our patients, family members, employees, physicians and others that are in our care at any of our facilities.

Due to many stress factors since the summer of 2020, Workplace violence has also now become a focus for The Joint Commission, our accrediting body for healthcare, as the violence continues to escalate.

We have been very fortunate to this point, but are continually researching ways we can improve safety in our facilities. We have been researching partners that can provide this additional layer of safety. Centegix, a Baldwin County organization, can do just that! Centegix is currently providing security services in both Baldwin and Mobile county schools.

We would appreciate your consideration of assisting us in funding this endeavor. Below are the estimated costs for implementation for our Baldwin County facilities:

**Crisis Alert System - Baldwin County Facilities** 

	Annual	2 Year	1 Time Fee
Thomas Hospital	\$43,000	\$86,000	\$18,900
Thomas Medical Center	\$11,000	\$22,000	\$4,500
Malbis FED	\$25,000	\$50,000	\$6,000
NBI Hospital	\$17,000	\$34,000	\$8,500
IMC Clinics	\$27,500	\$55,000	\$6,000
IES Facility	\$11,000	\$22,000	\$4,500
	\$134,500	\$269,000	\$48,400

2 Year + 1 Time Fee =\$317,400

(1 Time Fee includes implementation, setup, shipping and training expenses)

Thank you very much for considering. Together, we can work towards a safer community.

Sincerely,

D. Mark Nix

President & CEO